From: Johnson, Chris [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1476893FAF3749D2BA3ER20E 14E8CEE2-CIOHNSON10]
Sent: 6/28/2017 5:07:16 PM

To: Munger, Bridget [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=c54e1f650cead49968a5abab89c204f61-becmunger]
CC: Strynar, Mark [Strynar.Mark@epa.gov]; Culpepper, Linda [/fo=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=73d475chae324a29b87e1711dc9a79¢5-Imculpepper]; Karoly, Cyndi
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=57d607f9f8af4584aefedbb666¢924ebhf-cbkaroly]; Satterwhite, Dana
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b5¢f94a2dac14220b1b5a700528745c0-dsatterwhit]; Jones, Nick
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=c5959aaab5e34ehb989ef8c29f528c6dd-ndjones]

Subject: FW: Analytes

Attachments: Reported Analytes.pdf

Bridget, | have attached the analyte list to this email. Please note Mark Strynar’s comment, below, that the bottom
seven analytes in this list will be reported, and that only GenX will be quantified by standardization. The other six will be
included in the report with qualification.

Chris lohnson
NC DEG-DWR
Water Sciences Section

Carrespondence with this ermail address is subject to the North Caraling Pubiic Records Law and may be disciosed to third parties.

From: Strynar, Mark [mailto:Strynar.Mark@epa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 11:28 AM

To: Johnson, Chris <chris.johnson@ncdenr.gov>
Subject: RE: Analytes

Chris we will only be reporting on the bottom 7 if detected. However as we only have authentic standards for GenX
which you correctly called out, only those values will be confirmed. Other analytes will be semi-quantitative and flagged
as such.

Mark

From: Johnson, Chris [mailto:chrisichreon®nodenr gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 9:00 AM

To: Strynar, Mark <Strynar.Mark@spa.gov>

Subject: Analytes

Mark, our Information Officer has asked me for a list of the analytes that will be reported on your analysis. Is the
attached list accurate? Thanks.

Chris Johnson
Environmental Program Supervisor
Water Sciences Section / Organic Chemistry Branch

North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality
Division of Water Resources

919-733-3908 office
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